
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Special Council Meeting 

A Special Council Meeting will be held at 9am on 

Wednesday 9 October 2019 to consider the date 

for the Extraordinary Election.  

 

Funding Success for Alternative Water Supply Project 

 The Shire of Pingelly has been successful in receiving a grant of 

$63,094 to construct a stone pitched flume to channel  

stormwater to the Rennet Street Dam. This project is a key part of 

a longer term program to increase alternative water supplies to 

the town. The flume will decrease future silting of the stormwater 

catchment dam and increase water harvesting for use on 

community sporting fields. The project is planned to be 

completed by June 2020. 

  

Where does your recycling go? 

Following collection, recycling is transported back to the 

Great Southern Waste Disposal Facility in Narrogin. 

Recyclable material is then sorted into individual 

categories and baled ready for transportation. These 

bales are transported to various Recycling Facilities in 

Perth for markets locally and overseas.  

 

 

 

 

Shire Operating Hours 
Monday to Friday  

8.30am to 4.30pm  

(Closed Public Holidays) 

 

Licensing closes 4:00pm 

Receipting closes 4:30pm 

 
 

 

Special Council Meeting 
Wednesday 9 October 2019 

Commences 9am 
 

Ordinary Council Meetings 
Wednesday 16 October 2019 

Wednesday 20 November 2019 

Wednesday 11 December 2019 

Commences 2:00pm 
 

 
 

Upcoming Events 

Seniors Celebration 

13 November 2019 
 

 
 

Recycling Collection Dates 

Tuesday 22 October 

Tuesday 5 & 19 November 

 

Waste Collection 
Every Tuesday - Please ensure 

your bin is out on the verge for 

collection by 6:00am. 
 

 

Tip Opening Hours 
7.30am - 4.00pm 

Friday, Saturday,  

Sunday and Monday 

 

 
 

Pool Opening Hours 
Opens November 2019 

 
 

 

Ranger Services 
24 hours a day, 7 days a week 

Ph:  0459 678 154 

17 Queen Street, Pingelly  WA  6308    Phone: 9887 1066    Facsimile: 9887 1453 

Email: admin@pingelly.wa.gov.au    Website: www.pingelly.wa.gov.au 

Pingelly: People and Progress 

Shire Councillor Contact Information 

Shire News 

         Bill Mulroney: 0427 871 191   David Freebairn: 0427 877 011  

         Bryan Hotham:  0477 004 157  Peter Wood: 0427 968 452 

         Jackie McBurney: 0427 944 456  Michelle Walton-Hassell: 0427 875 073  

Evan Hodges: 9887 1170  Kacey Hastings : 0410 666 056                       
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 Dog and Cat Registration Renewals  

The Shire of Pingelly Dog and Cat registration renewals are due to be 

paid by 31 October 2019.  If you have not received your renewal form 

by the end of the week please contact the Shire to check that your 

contact details are current.  If you receive a renewal notice for an 

animal you no longer have, please let us know so the Shire records can 

be updated.  

 

2019/20 Fire Season 

The Restricted Burning Period commenced on 19 September and will run until 31 October 

inclusive. Permits must be obtained during this period.  

 

To ensure that your property is compliant, all fire hazard reduction must be complete by 31 

October 2019. If your property is non–compliant at the end of this period, infringements will 

be issued. 

 

Please refer to the Fire Control Order that was issued with the Rates Notices or contact the 

Shire Office for further information. 

 

 

Works Update 

 

 Storm damage repair work is scheduled to be completed on Napping 

Pool and Walwalling Roads by Friday the 4th of October to finalise the 

WANDRRA claim. 
 

 Gravel sheeting will commence next week on Zig Zag Road as part of 

the Commodity Route funding program. Traffic management will be on site and motorists are 

advised to follow signage and speed limits set. 
 

 WA Treeworks have been pruning trees on road reserves which Western Power have listed as too 

close to power lines. 
 

 Parks & Gardens have been slashing verges and reserves in town. The oval has been verti 

mowed and fertilised.  
 

 Repair work and cleaning has commenced on the CWA building. These are required prior to 

handing the building back to the CRC. 
 

Julie Burton 

Chief Executive Officer   

Shire News and Social Media 
Want to stay in the know with all things related to the Shire of Pingelly? You can find us, like us and  
follow us on Facebook, check us out on our website at www.pingelly.wa.gov.au or get access to our 
Shire Newsletter via the Pingelly Times or delivered straight to your inbox by calling the Shire on (08) 
9887 1066 or emailing Lisa Boddy at ea@pingelly.wa.gov.au and having your details added to the 
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Email: admin@pingelly.wa.gov.au    Website: www.pingelly.wa.gov.au 

Licensing  Phone: 9887 1106    Library  Phone: 9887 1409 


